
VILLAGE OF FOOTVILLE 
CAUCUS 2018 

MINUTES 
 

 The Village Caucus was held at 7:00 p.m. on Monday, January 8, 2018 at the Village Hall, 261 N 
Gilbert Street, Footville, Wisconsin.  Notice was given by posting on December 29, 2017.  It was also noted 
in the December newsletter. 

The Caucus was called to order by Village Clerk Randi Mielke.  Present were: Randy Baertschi, 
Sandy Baertschi, Wanda Curry, Gary Selck, Ron Klusmeyer, Karrie Laws, Stacy Neal, Rich Woodstock, 
Charles Hagmann and Dylan Fields. 

Nominations were opened for two tellers. Randy Baertschi was nominated by Charles Hagmann; 
seconded by Wanda Curry and Stacy Neal was nominated by Ron Klusmeyer and seconded by Wanda 
Curry. Randy Baertschi and Stacy Neal were appointed tellers.   

 
Gary Selck, Village President; opened nominations for three Village Trustees.  The nominations were: 

 
Richard Laws by Hagmann and Klusmeyer 
Steven Haberman by Hagmann and Curry 
Ron Klusmeyer by Curry and Sandy Baertschi 
Jeramie Mielke by Klusmeyer and Selck 
Dylan Fields by Woodstock and Kerrie Laws 
Tim Balis by Sandy Baertsci and Klusmeyer 
 

Motion by Gary Selck, second by Randy Baertschi to close the nominations.  Motion carried. 
 
The tellers conducted a drawing to determine the order of ballot placement: 
1. Tim Balis 
2. Steven Haberman 
3. Richard Laws(I) 
4. Ronald Klusmeyer(I) 
5. Dylan Fields 
6. Jeramie Mielke 

 
 

The required nomination and candidacy forms will be supplied to the nominees by the Village 
Clerk.  Nominees must return the papers to the Clerk within five days of receiving their notice in order to 
have their name placed on the ballot.  
 A motion was made by Hagmann and seconded by Klusmeyer to adjourn the meeting.  All in favor; 
Meeting adjourned. 
 

Submitted by: 
 
 

Randi Mielke 
             Village Clerk 


